
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
NOVEMBER 13, 2018  

 
 
 
 
 
PRESENT: Bill Tiffany – Chairman and Secretary, Connie St.Clair – Co-Chair  
ABSENT:    Mike Mudge Member  
   
 
The meeting called to order @ 5:03 pm  
 
 
 
 
 

1. The minutes of the October 2018 meeting were approved.  
 

2. We had a discussion about the “Right to Know Law (R.S.A. 91-A). 
 

3. We discussed the Seminar for Tustees, put on by the New Hampshire Municipal 
Association on November 13, 2018 in Manchester, NH that Connie and I attended..   

 
4. Connie mentioned that she has sold a plot in “Pine Grove” Cemetery to Frank and 

Barbara Farmer. 
 
 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:25 pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Chairman and Recording Secretary 


